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      Christmas Party   

6T, 5BC & 6P 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

The 6T, 5BC and 6P Christmas Party will take place on the afternoon of 

Wednesday 19th December: starting at 1.30 pm. 

 

There will be games and dancing. As part of the celebrations we will be providing 

snacks and a drink. We are asking for a contribution of £1.00 towards this 

event. Could all contributions be handed to the class teacher by Friday 14th 

December; this then enables the teacher to organise the refreshments.  

 

Children will be expected to wear school uniform during the afternoon but may 

arrive in a party outfit if they wish. 

 

Thank you for all your support in our activities. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Turner   Mrs Bullock   Miss Payne 


